
19/04/2021 

MS Fiona Mackie 
8 / 11 Francis ST 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
Fiona.mackie8@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

This is my second objection to the development plans (now amended)
My objections remain the same as my last objection.
I have been a resident and owner for over 25 years and during this time Francis Street has 
become unrecognisable with continuous over development. Now with another enormous block 
with over 70 odd rooms is ludicrous as it would not only make Francis Street extremely 
dangerous for all residents including those disabled. As for my block, being on the lower floor I 
rely on the only breezeways from the south to keep dampness from invading my abode. Taking 
this away would be detrimental to my health as mould would take hold. 
I implore you to reject the building of complex.
Regards
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Subject: Online Submission


